
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
M E M O R A N D U M 

 
 
 
 
TO:  Landmarks Commission Members 
 
FROM: Julie Christensen 
 
DATE: April 9, 2008 
 
SUBJECT: Cancellation of Landmarks Commission Meeting & Presentation of the Horace 

White Park Master Plan 
 
 
Since no applications have been submitted, the regularly scheduled April 15, 2008 meeting of the 
Landmarks Commission has been cancelled.  The next Landmarks Commission meeting is 
scheduled for May 20, 2008. 
 
The Parks Division has informed me that the proposed Horace White Park Master Plan will be 
presented to the public at a meeting held at Vision Beloit (500 Public Avenue) on Wednesday, 
April 16, 2008.  The meeting is tentatively scheduled to begin at 6:00 PM.  Please consider 
attending this presentation to learn about and respond to the recommendations contained in the 
Master Plan.  Although this is not an official Landmarks Commission meeting, a quorum 
may be present.  I can be reached at 364-6711 with any questions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: City Clerk’s Office, City Manager’s Office, Media 
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